
If you have any suspicions or concerns, you can

call us anonymously on 0800 028 40 60 or contact

your Local Counter Fraud Specialist:

Heather Greenhowe

Mobile: 07800 617146

Email: heather.greenhowe@rsmuk.com

Don’t fall victim to Fraud!
Fraudsters will regularly adapt their methods to jump on emerging trends, and topical or seasonal issues. Unfortunately, 
we are still seeing a large amount of attempts to take advantage of the Coronavirus Pandemic in various capacities. 

ESR / Payroll Scams
We have been made aware of a new ESR Scam being sent out to staff. This   
suggests there is an issue with your salary and instructs you to follow a link 
to rectify the ‘issue’. The link will take you to a fake ESR log in page that is 
made to look genuine but is owned by the fraudster. 

Any details, personal or financial, that you input to this website is then in 
the hands of the fraudster. 

Fraudsters seek to instill a sense of urgency or panic to be successful in 
drawing their victims in. It is always best to take stock of the information 
and then review the intranet for contact details to the department that can 
assist you. 

Do not click on any links in the email and verify any numbers on the email 
before calling them.


